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29/08/2019  06:49:582019/3961/P COMMNT Pierre de Weck In my capacity as Chairman of the Garden and Frontagers¿ Committee, I respectfully ask you to extend the 

deadline of this planning application by 30 days from September 11. 

Indeed, I in my capacity of Chair and most Frontagers have not received the Public Consultation letter. In 

addition, the planning application was submitted in August, when most residents are on holiday. 

You will appreciate that a planning application entailing up to 1200 students on the square up to 10 p.m., is of 

serious concern to the residents and they and the committee should be given enough time to assess the 

potential impact and address it with you.

With best regards,

 

Pierre de Weck

Chairman 

Fitzroy Square Frontagers' & Garden Committee
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